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Newsletter 29 6h May 2022 

Week 29 
 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. This week, there have been lots of discussions     
behind the scenes in preparation for the Queen’s Jubilee celebrations. We were visited 
by the Mayor yesterday, he handed our School Councillors a package, details of which 
are further in the newsletter.  
 

Next week, we see the return of the national SATs testing for our Year 6 pupils. The 
children have been working really hard since starting in Year 6. With the disruption to 
their learning over the last two years, I would like to say how impressed I am with their 
commitment to their learning and to say a big ‘thank you’ to Mrs Summers and her 
team for giving them the very best to prepare after such a difficult few years. I wish 
them all the best of luck, but more importantly, I want them to know that they have 
made us incredibly proud whatever the outcome. Good Luck Year 6, do your best, 
that’s all we can ask of you.  You've got this! 
 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 

Mrs Munday 

Headteacher 

Important Dates 

9th - 12th May Key Stage 2 SATs Week 

12th May    Red Class Swimming Wk 2 of 5 

16th– 20th May  Key Stage 1 Quizzes/Tests  

Headlice 

We have had a report of a case of head lice in school. We would like to 

remind you to check your child’s hair regularly for head lice and treat   

accordingly.  

Long hair should be tied back in school at all times.  

NHS Advice on Head Lice & Nits 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


News 

Rainbow Class 

To celebrate May Day, we assembled our Maypole and had a go at dancing. 

Mayor’s Visit to Beaupre 

Beaupre welcomed an exciting visitor yesterday:  King’s Lynn and West Norfolk’s Mayor!   

The School Council met with this dignitary and were able to competently discuss the Queen’s         

forthcoming Jubilee – Bella-Eve was particularly impressive!  The purpose of the Mayor’s visit was to 

deliver special coins to commemorate the Platinum Jubilee.  These will be sent home with the          

children, when our celebrations take place on Friday 27th May.   

 

 



 

We currently have the following vacancies within school: 

HLTA Vacancy May 2022 

Admin Assistant Vacancy May 2022 

Teaching Assistant Vacancy May 2022 

Please feel free to share these with friends or on social media to allow the school 
to be seen by a wider audience. 

To request a pack or if you have any questions, please contact:  

office@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

Important Information 

Assessment and SATs time! 

We are approaching the time of year when National Assessments will be  
taking place.  
 
Year 6 children will be carrying out their end of Primary School SATs in the  
week commencing 9th May. We ask that all Year 6 children are in  
school for this week punctually. 
 
They are invited to arrive at 8.30am prompt for breakfast! 
 
Year 2 will be carrying out their ‘Quizzes/Tests’ during week commencing 16th May, with Key 
Stage 1 children carrying out Phonics checks in the week commencing 6th June. 
 
Year 4 children will taking part in Multiplication Table Checks between 6th and 24th June. 

Current Vacancies 

https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2132&type=pdf
https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2131&type=pdf
https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2133&type=pdf


1st      Cranes 

2nd     Swans 

3rd    Kingfishers 

4th    Marsh Harriers 

Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 

29th April are as follows:          

                     

Gold       Green Class      98.93%   

Silver          Orange Class    96.43% 

Bronze       Blue Class      95.77% 

 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week 

ending Friday 29th April is Ellie in Blue Class!   

Awards and Celebrations 

Caught Reading 

Our Caught Reading award this month 

goes to in Lilly in Blue in Class.  

Well done Lilly! 

 

Above and Beyond 

This week’s Above and Beyond 

Award goes to Bella-Eve in Yellow 

Class for being an incredibly            

impressive role model when           

representing our school. 

Well Done! 

Congratulations to Johnathon from 
Rainbow Class. 

Johnathon spent his bank holiday 
Monday doing a sponsored walk for 
the RNLI. He walked a mile and 
has raised £185.  

Well done Johnathon.  

Well done! 

Delilah in Blue 
Class has 
passed her 
level 1 core at          
gymnastics 
this week.   

 

Well done Delilah! 





 

Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

2021/2022   

9th - 12th May Key Stage 2 SATs Week 

12th May Red Class Swimming Wk 2 of 5 

16th - 20th May Key Stage 1 Quizzes/Tests  

19th May Red Class Swimming Wk 3 of 5 

20th May Y6 Cricket Festival - Details to Follow 

26th May Rainbow Class Trip - Sealife Centre Hunstanton 

26th May Red Class Swimming Wk 4 of 5 

27th May Lunchtime Co - Jubilee Lunch 

 School breaks for half term 

6th June School Closed 

7th June Staff Training Day 

8th June School re-opens to pupils 

W/C 6th June Key Stage 1 Phonics Quizzes 

W/C 6th June -W/E 
24th June 

Year 4 - Multiplication Table Checks 

9th June Red Class Swimming Wk 5 of 5 

13th June Purple Class Trip  

16th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

28th June Sports Day 

4th July TL Productions - Last order date for delivery to school for 20th July 

5th July Blue Class Trip - Banham Zoo 

7th July Orange Class Trip - Strangers Hall 

15th July Lunchtime Co - Bastille Day Lunch 

20th July TL Productions - Order delivery to school    

22nd July School breaks for summer holidays 

2022/2023  

17th October Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

14th December Pantomime - In school activity 

21st February Tempest Photography - Class Group Photos 


